What if God was calling you

to be His hands and feet

as a Stephen Minister,
would you answer?

We hope you will consider joining the Stephen Ministry Team.
We have an immediate need for Stephen Leaders & Stephen Ministers.

Learn more about the Stephen Ministry program on Sunday, November 3.

Information shared during both services with additional information
during the 9:15 a.m. Educational Hour (Bible Study)

Since 2012 members of Immanuel have lovingly given their time to care for one
another through the Stephen Ministry program and are ready to provide focused,
confidential, one-to-one Christian care.

To grow this important work, we are organizing a class to welcome new Stephen
Ministers into the important work God has called us to do.

To learn more, contact one of our Stephen Leaders —
Becky Luckstein (507-951-1716)

Val Aarsvold (507-259-3586)



